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Sept.20, 2005

Vice President Mike Nixon called the meeting to order at 7:35.

The minutes of the previous meeting were accepted.

Some fields are not set up properly or are lacking necessary equipment.  This is our responsibility to be sure the corrections are made before allowing the contest to begin.

Frank Sparks addressed concerns and asked that a letter be sent to all athletic directors regarding the necessity of a sounding device and a competent individual being present to facilitate substitutions.

Officials were reminded to review the overtime being used before the game.  He also reinforced the required procedure for the pregame conference to include the coaches.

Our next meeting is October 11, 2005.  All probationary officials are reminded that they must attend the meeting with the better officiating committee at 6:30 P.M.

At our next meeting we will nominate schools for the Sportsmanship award.  They will be voted on at the October 24th meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

Thomas R. Dolan, Secretary.

